
  

April 16, 2025 
 

     To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
"Exchange Plaza" 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400051s 
Scrip Symbol: IRMENERGY 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001 
Scrip Code: 544004 
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Disclosure of material events 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30(4) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) read with Schedule III thereof,  
we wish to inform you that based on the communication received by the Company from 
GAIL (India) Limited, the nodal agency for domestic gas allocation, the allocation of 
Administrative Price Mechanism (“APM”) gas to the Company has been reduced by 
approximately 20% with effect from April 16, 2025, as compared to the previous 
allocation. The reduction in APM allocation has been adequately compensated through 
New Well Gas (NWG).  
 
The Company has taken all necessary steps to ensure minimal adverse impact on its 
profitability going forward. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For, IRM Energy Limited 
 
 
___________________________ 
Akshit Soni 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Office  
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